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This week there have been a series of house challenges going on at lunchtime where pupils 

can drop in to win points for their houses.  Attendance at each of the challenges has been 

excellent and kept me busy all lunchtime! On Thursday we had a penalty shoot-out challenge. 

A big thank you to Mr Holmes and Mr McMillan for giving up their time to have balls kicked at 

them for an hour!  

Also this week we have had a snooker challenge, a Yahtzee dice-style challenge and a bean 

bag throwing challenge (see pictures below). The week culminates with an archery challenge 

on Friday. Lots of points have been accumulated for each house and keeps the race for the 

house cup very much alive! 

 

Mr Daniel Reeves 



 
 

 

High School & Sixth Form 

 
 

 

 

 


